
 

 

 

What’s happening week Commencing  

18th November 2019 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Einstein (outdoor) 
Keller (indoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(indoor) 

Nightingale/Babbage 
(indoor) 
Parks/Dickens 
(outdoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(indoor) 
Shakespeare (outdoor) 

Curie (outdoor) 
Babbage/Nightingale 
(outdoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(outdoor) 

Keller/Owens (outdoor) 
Curie/Einstein Swimming 
Parks/Dickens (indoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(outdoor) 
Austen/Shakespeare 
(Indoor) 
Bevan/Gibson—Outdoor 

Owens (indoor) 
Austen (outdoor) 
Bevan/Gibson (indoor) 

   Yr 6 Homework due in  Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

School Dinners 

 
Please book on ParentMail 

(now called +Pay) or send in 

a packed lunch.   

 
(Meals cannot be booked on the day 

they are required, please pre-book) 

Dates for your Diary (full list on Website & MyEd) 
 15th November, Children in Need Day 
 20th November, Year 2 Open Morning.  Presentation 9.30am, Tour 10-

11am 
 22nd November, Children in Need Ramble (new date) 1.30pm 
 29th November, Christmas Fayre.  Friends Event.  3.30-5pm 
 29th November, Year 5 Harry Potter day, dress up (optional), see letter 
 2nd December, Greek week 
 2nd December, Parent Café and decorations afternoon 2pm -3.15pm, par-

ents welcome 
 3rd December, Year 2 Open Evening, 7 - 8.30pm 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
Whole School  

98.42% 

Lower School 

Keller 100% 

Upper School 

Bevan 99.60% 

 
For safeguarding 

purposes, please call 

the school every day 

your child is ill 

Closing date for Parent 
Governor Nominations 
has been extended to 

25th November 
If you would like more 

information on becoming a 
Parent Governor please ring, 

message, or pop into the 
school office.  Mrs Scott 

(Headteacher) or Mr Gray 
(Chair of Governors) will be 

happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

 
ParentMail is being re-

branded as PlusPay/
+Pay. 

 
 

Dinner and Breakfast Club 
Bookings can be found 

under “Accounts” 
 

Trips can be found under 
“Payments” on the main 

menu.  (Tap the 3 horizontal 
lines on the green bar to 

access the menu) 
 

If you need any help with 
bookings/payments please 

contact the office 

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

School Photographs 

Last call for “paper” 
school photograph 

orders.  Please 
return by 18th 

November 

Year 2 Open Morning  

20th November 

Come and visit our “Good School” -  

Ofsted 2018.  See link for full report - 

http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/wp-content/
uploads/2018/08/Dereham-Church-of-England-

Junior-Academy-10052620-Final-Report.pdf  

Presentations at 9.30am 

Tour the School 10 - 11am 

Adults and children welcome, no need to book.  
(Please note parking is very limited in and 

around school) 

 For the safety of all children, staff, 

parents and visitors, please do not 

drive the wrong way around our school 

mini roundabout.  Please also remind 

children to use the paths at all times 

National Anti Bullying 
Week 

Children have been learning 
all about what Bullying is this 
week and what to do if they 
feel it is happening to them 
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http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Dereham-Church-of-England-Junior-Academy-10052620-Final-Report.pdf
http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Dereham-Church-of-England-Junior-Academy-10052620-Final-Report.pdf
http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Dereham-Church-of-England-Junior-Academy-10052620-Final-Report.pdf

